




[Please note: below is a machine translation] 

 

To:   Uchiyama International Co., Ltd. 

        Representative Director, Mr. Takakazu Uchiyama 

 

From:  Kitano Godo Tatemono Inc. (The Kitano Hotel) 

             Representative Director, Yoshiko Koike 

 

 

Re:  Your company's shareholder proposal to Fujitec 

 

 We have been using Fujitec's elevators at our hotel, The Kitano Hotel Tokyo, which we manage, 

since it was newly built and opened in April 2009. The facility has been well received by customers 

for its functionality and design – and we are also highly satisfied with the elevator equipment. 

This is not only because of the high quality of the equipment, but also because of Fujitec's stable 

business policy and excellent maintenance system, which I am sure will continue in the years to 

come.  

 

 I am very concerned about the confusion that Fujitec has been experiencing since last year. In 

earthquake-prone Japan, it is a matter of course for building owners and managers to ensure that 

their buildings are in good working order at all times, but there is no question that maintenance 

is of paramount importance. Since the installation of the building, we have always relied on 

Fujitec to have an emergency response system in place 24 hours a day, 365 days a year in case of 

unforeseen problems. Therefore, in order to maintain this system and for users to use elevator 

with peace of mind, we have been convinced that it is essential to maintain stable business 

operations, and for this reason, the existence and continuity of a reliable management system 

and management personnel are essential. 



 

 However, as you are aware, the company's management team has been replaced by the 

management team of a fund that is more concerned with short-term profits than the company's 

founder and his family, who were trained to put their lives on the line for sustainable business 

management to continue the business. I can only say that I am very sorry to hear about the 

current situation of the company. We are very encouraged that your company, one of the major 

shareholders of the company, has made a shareholder proposal and is moving toward 

normalization. 

 

 Therefore, I and our company fully support your shareholder's proposal, and would like to offer 

our support to the best of our ability. I would like to ask you to return Fujitec to its normal state 

as before by all means and as soon as possible.  
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